
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: Interested Parties 
 
FROM: Bi-State Regional Commission 
 
DATE: January 15, 2009 
 
RE: Quad Cities Aerial Mapping Request for Proposals (RFP) 
 
 
Bi-State Regional Commission (BSRC), on behalf of a multi-jurisdictional 
consortium of local governments is accepting proposals for aerial mapping 
services covering approximately 540 square miles in the Quad Cities, 
Illinois/Iowa area.  Specifics on respondent requirements and technical 
specifications for the project are available in the full RFP. 
 
If you are interested in receiving the RFP, please contact Lisa Miller, 
DataGraphics Manager at Bi-State Regional Commission, 1504 Third Avenue, 
Rock Island, Illinois  61204-3368; by phone at 309-793-6300; or e-mail at 
lmiller@bistateonline.org. 
 
Responses are due to Bi-State Regional Commission by February 6, 2009 at 4:30 
p.m. 
 


